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David Nelson <nelly874@hotmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:28 AM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

I just heard that you will be attempting to change the leverage amount used by retail Forex
investors. I have tried extensively to figure out how this change could be positive, yet find nothing
that comes to mind.

I would be very upset and disappointed if this change took place.
Please consider not making this change.
Thank You
David
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